
 

Happy Spring! Mars Area High School Student Council would like to invite you to attend 

our first ever Spring Eggstravaganza event to be held on  

Sunday, April 3, 2022 from 11:30 – 2:30 pm at the Mars Athletic Complex (MAC). 
 

Please join us for games, crafts, activities, easter egg hunts, and of course a visit with the 

Easter Bunny! All activities, games, Easter Bunny visits, egg hunts, etc. will be ongoing 

throughout the 3-hour duration. Therefore, families are able to arrive and leave at their 

leisure. 
 

This is a free event for the public. Student Council will be collecting donations for Saint 

Jude Children’s Research Hospital and would greatly appreciate your involvement in 

helping us to support children fighting pediatric cancer and other pediatric diseases, as 

well as their families.  
 

Since this is a new event, please help us to plan accordingly by RSVPing using this 

Google Form…. https://forms.gle/yed5Z66CJDvAosSB7  

(The link for this Google Form can also be found on the District Website) 
 

**Please note that there will be no rain date for this event. In the event of poor weather, a 

cancellation decision will be made on Saturday, April 2nd. In the event of cancellation, 

this information will be posted on the district website.** 
 

We look forward to seeing you at this event! 
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